
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact us: 

Email: friendsofsthelenspta@googlemail.com  

Link to FB:  www.facebook.com/sthelenspta   

 

 

As another year of fundraising support comes to a close, we 

have been reflecting on all the different activities we have 

achieved and the feedback received to support us going 

forward with events in the new school year. The common 

goal is clear and that is to supplement, support and enrich 

our children’s experiences and learning journey. It has been 

amazing to see the projects that we have supported this 

year - such as the sensory room, the implementation of the 

read write Inc. phonics scheme and EYFS with a new IPAD. A 

really proud achievement has been supporting the setup of 

Eco and gardening club in becoming sustainable, something 

they have achieved together across the Christmas and 

Summer Fairs, by selling their plants and wood decorations. 

Well done all involved.  

I have attached an infographic to show our fundraising 

efforts this year and will follow up at the start of term 1 

with information and images of all our fantastic projects.  

Please do keep your comments coming in we value your 

feedback! 

Claire Gregory – FOSH Chair and Trustee 

 

 

Family Bubble Fun Run - TBC 

Adult Quiz Night – Sat 14th October 

Pumpkin Carving - TBA 

Non uniform day in exchange for 

donations to chocolate tombola or £1 

– Date TBA in November 

Wreath / table decoration making 

social mulled wine and cheese - Date 

TBA 

Hawaiian Christmas Fair   – 2nd 

December 12-3 

Christmas Discos – KS1 and KS2 - date 

TBC 

KEY ACTIVITIES / DATES FOR 2023/2024 

Join us For the FOSH 

AGM / Social  

Venue: Ship inn 

Alveston 

Monday 11/09/23 

8:00 pm 

Finally Thank you for all the 

support throughout the 

academic year we look forward 

to some fun and exciting 

activities in the coming year.  

 

Sports Day – £120 

Year 5/6 School Play 

Donations - £63 

Discos – £514 

 

 


